
Montgomery Planning and Zoning Commission 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

Meeting Date: May 17, 2022 Budgeted Amount: N/A 

Department: Administration Prepared By: Dave McCorquodale 

 

Subject 

Consideration and possible action regarding a proposed paving and exterior lighting project at 14343 

Liberty Street. 

 

 

Recommendation 

Consider the information provided and act as you see fit.  If approved, staff recommends approval 

contingent on the owner obtaining an electrical permit for the new lighting. 

 

 

Discussion 

The owners of the H-Wines and Petz buildings have provided information regarding the replacement of 

an existing sidewalk with the proposed paving/patio space and lighting.  The walkway links the front 

porch of the First State Bank / H-Wines building to the Petz building on Pond Street. As mentioned in 

the information provided, the existing sidewalk was removed as part of a sewer repair project.  The 

proposed paving is roughly 3-4 times larger than the existing walkway and includes two new light 

poles that will match the ones in front of the H-Wines building. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved By 

Asst. City Administrator 

 

Dave McCorquodale 

 

Date: 05/12/2022 

 

City Administrator Richard Tramm 

 

Date: 05/12/2022 

 


